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Almond Street, Wilton

Transport for NSW



Contact us

Project Infoline 1800 290 613

pictonroad@transport.nsw.gov.au

nswroads.work/pictonupgrade

PO Box 477   
Wollongong, NSW 2520

Meet the project team
To meet the team and learn more about the project and the 
REF, join us at one of the drop-in sessions below:

Saturday 10 February 2024, 10am to 2pm
Wollondilly Shire Hall, 52 Menangle Street, Picton

Thursday 15 February 2024, 4pm to 7pm 
Wilton Plaza, 1 Greenbridge Drive, Wilton 

Wednesday 21 February 2024, 2pm to 5pm 
Wilton Recreation Reserve, 20 Broughton Street, Wilton

Visit our interactive web portal at 
nswroads.work/pictonupgrade to find out 
more about the Review of Environmental 
Factors and to have your say.

Have your say on the Review of Environmental Factors for the 
western section of the Picton Road upgrade
Transport for NSW is carrying out planning and design work for the upgrade of Picton Road between the Nepean River 
and the M1 Princes Motorway, including the interchanges at the M31 Hume Motorway and the M1 Princes Motorway.

The western section of the upgrade, between the Nepean River and Almond Street, Wilton, is progressing first, with the 
Review of Environmental Factors (REF) on display from Thursday 1 February to Thursday 29 February 2024.

Copies of the REF are available to read at:
Wollondilly Shire Council
Wollondilly Library


